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Dear Senate Committee on Rules, 

 

I am adamantely against SB 210. Oregon's vote-by-mail system is safe, robust, and 

ensures that voting is fair and accessable to all Oregonians. SB 210 is nothing but a 

roadblock intended to discourage Oregon's voters and Oregon's voices.  

 

Do not let this shameful bill pass.  

 

 


